
 

 

 
 
SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 11 – 2010  
 
AIS Water Level Data Transmission 
 
In support of vessels using a draft optimization tool, mariners are advised that effective October 
5, 2010, the water level data being transmitted via AIS will be based on actual readings, as 
currently done, or based on readings of adjacent sensors, in the event of problems with the 
primary sensor.  The AIS water level message type will display ‘act0’ when the level is from the 
primary sensor and ‘est1’ when the level is estimated using data from adjacent sensors.  The 
AIS version message has been changed to 4.1 from 4.0 to reflect this modification. 
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